
2017 Regional Lions Leadership Institute 
 
WANTED:   YOU!!   

FOR:   AN UNBELIEVABLE OPPORTUNITY  

WHAT:  2017 MD5M Regional Lions Leadership Institute 

WHEN:  March 30 – April 2, 2017 

WHERE:   Shooting Star Convention Center in Mahnomen, MN 

 

We are looking for Lions from your district to attend the 2017 MD5M Regional Lions 

Leadership Institute!  Lions that are selected as participants in the Institute must be in 

good standing in a Lions Club and may not be a 1
st
 Vice District Governor, District 

Governor, Past District Governor, International Director, or Past International Director. 

The $150 fee for the Leadership Institute includes the cost of materials, facility, staff, and 

three (3) meals.  Room costs and additional meals are not included.  However, a $100 

rebate from MD5M, through a grant from LCI, will be given to each participant that 

completes the program. Participants MUST be available to attend ALL sessions 

beginning on Thursday evening and ending Sunday afternoon. 

Each district has the opportunity to send six (6) participants; however, if other districts do 

not meet their allotment, your district may send additional Lions.  The Institute will have 

a maximum of 72 participants. 

Applications are available from your District Governor or on the MD5M Website and are 

due (without fees) by December 1, 2016.  Your District Governor will then make the 

final participant selection. 

Institute graduates from your district will tell you that the Regional Lions Leadership 

Institute is beneficial for you in every facet of your life and not just in your role as a Lion. 

If you have questions concerning the Institute, please feel free to contact: 

Lion Earl Orvik – ejorvik1@gmail.com  

We look forward to giving YOU this UNBELIEVABLE OPPORTUNITY!! 
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